
Ref  14/00147/out  Mr. Derek Dowling  builders yard and store 1 Webster’s way Rayleigh 
Essex 
  
  
From   Mr. k Horne  THE PINKTOOTHBRUSH  19-23 HIGH STREET RAYLIEGH ESSEX 
SS6 7EW 
  
  
  
          With ref to the above proposal we as a NIGHTCLUB would like to draw to the attention 
that living NEXT door to a nightclub that some of our sound system  on a Friday and sat night 
might be transmitted into the new homes, we have no back doors open and we have no 
windows in the direction of the proposed  flats but as a matter of courtesy we would like to put 
into writing now that this is a possibility, the sound system in the nightclub is directed at the 
dance floor and not at the rear of the club where the proposed flats are intended   but sound 
do travel,  we have been a nightclub on these premises since 1976 and we do not have 
sound complaints from our neighbours as we make sure our rear doors are not open during 
trading hours, but living accommodation built next door to a existing night club might be able 
to hear our sound system or its vibrations  ,we are not objecting to mr Dowlings   application 
but we are putting in writing our concerns ,,, 
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